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******************************************* 

  February 8, 2015 

Prodigal Son Sunday 

******************************************************************  

Today. Scouting Sunday. 

Calendars. If you have not received a 2015 calendar yet please see Ken Stafursky. 
For now, only one per household. 

Rectory renovation. The renovation on the rectory is going on quite well. It is 
turning out to be quite beautiful. Tentative occupancy should be sometime in 
February. Please consider providing a donation to offset rectory renovation costs. 

The mark of an effective Church is not how many people come but how many 
people who live differently as a result of having been there. Unknown author. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Month of February Education Prayer Corner: Troparion to Meeting of Our Lord in the Temple. 

Saturday Vespers 4PM; Sunday Divine Liturgy 9:30AM. Confessions available upon request.  

Peroghis available Friday 9-11:30 & Sunday 11-12.  

Donations. Weekly: $273.98. Loose: $5. Tithe: $1130. 2nd collection, Perogi: $50.  

Prayers:   Please inform Fr. Paul if you want someone remembered throughout the month.  Hieromonk 
Gabriel recovering from surgery. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

If anyone would like to sponsor a bulletin in memory of someone please let Fr. Paul know. 

Bulletin for February in memory of Ann Peregrim from Michael Peregrim 
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